
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

This was our first five day week in a long time and has been a little quieter than usual as our Year 6 

children went away for their residential! Some photographs of their highlights are included on the 

second page.  

 

Back at Colvestone this week, reception have enjoyed learning about the life cycle of 

caterpillars and are looking forward to seeing their caterpillars turn into butterflies! 

 

On Thursday, one of our school governors organized a volunteer day with the firm 

they work for. We were fortunate to have a large group of volunteers who                      

supported in revamping our front garden terrace and mud kitchen area.  

 

Our Colvestone children have taken advantage of this weeks 

great weather and there has been lots of opportunity for                 

outdoor learning and play. This week we celebrated Outdoor  

Classroom Day by taking our learning outside. Our Year 1 and 

Year 2 children enjoyed cloud spotting, drawing and writing what 

they saw. Some children even wrote mini stories!  

 

We are very fortunate to have so many green spaces in Hackney. 

One of these green spaces is  Hackney Marshes, where a group of our Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 children 

will be running this Saturday for the Hackney Schools Challenge. The children have been training  

every day running 1 mile and will run 1.1 miles on Saturday by starting and finishing at the actual                     

Hackney Half start/finish line! There will also be a Festival of Fitness taking 

place over the whole weekend starting at 9am on Saturday which will include 

live music, fitness classes, activities, food, 

drink, and much more so why not visit 

Hackney Marshes and cheer on                  

Colvestone in the lovely weather?!  

 

Good luck also to everyone running the  

half marathon on Sunday including our  

Vice Chair of Governors Mr de Rosee  

and  our School Business Leader Mr Shamji. 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                  

 

We would be grateful if you could take a few minutes to complete the questionnaire below, so 

that your suggestions can be included in our 2023-2024 School Development Plan.   

Colvestone Parent School Improvement Questionnaire 2023-2024 - Google Forms  

Our Year 6 have had so much fun participating in 

so many exciting activities and particularly enjoyed 

the aero ball and canoeing. I was particularly                     

impressed with them climbing and conquering 

their fear of heights abseiling and on All Aboard.  

The children were not very impressed having to participate in an early morning 3 

and a half mile hike! However, once completed, they were very pleased with                     

themselves and enjoyed trekking across the East Sussex countryside along the 

1066 path where they saw horses, cows, observatory towers,  a castle, a church 

and plenty of trees (including a Christmas tree!)   

A very BIG thank you to Miss Bolton and Miss Lisa who supported the children 

during the 5 days,  ensuring they stayed safe and of course had fun! It was lovely 

to hear they also enjoyed themselves!  


